
 

AVAILABLE FIREWOOD 
TO COMMUNITY 

MEMBERS! 
The City of Ely received a generous grant from the Nevada Division 

of Forestry to remove eleven (11) large, complex trees at the Ely 

Cemetery.  The bidder was required to: 
 

1. Provide a plan for cord wood donation for charitable purposes 

or public use. 

Those trees removed will provide a lot of warmth this winter to those 

in need.  Please contact Pastor Bob Winder with the White Pine 

County Ministerial Association if you or someone you know could use 

a little help with firewood. 

 

  

 

 

"The greatness of a 

community is most 

accurately measured 

by the compassionate 

actions of its 

members." 

 

WHITE PINE 

COUNTY 

MINESTERIAL 

ASSOCIATION 

Pastor Bob Winder 

775-296-2665 

Winderjr@att.net 
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